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From: Stephen Baimbridge 
Sent: 08 February 2018 12:11
To: Planning Policy
Subject: FW: Rockbeare Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Mr Twamley,

Thank you for consulting South Somerset District Council regarding the Rockbeare Neighbourhood Plan.

Having read and duly consider the content of the Plan, we have no comments to make.

Many thanks,

Stephen

Stephen Baimbridge | Policy Planner

Planning Policy, South Somerset District Council, Brympton Way, Yeovil, Somerset BA20 2HT

From: Planning Policy [mailto:PlanningPolicy@eastdevon.gov.uk]
Sent: 06 February 2018 14:13
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Rockbeare Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir/Madam

The Rockbeare Neighbourhood Plan has been submitted to East Devon District Council and is now out to
consultation.

The submitted version can be found here: http://eastdevon.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-and-community-
plans/neighbourhood-plans/neighbourhood-plans-being-produced-in-east-devon/rockbeare/#article-content

All comments should be submitted by Friday 16th March.

Yours faithfully

Phil Twamley
Neighbourhood Planning Officer

My working days are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday.

T: 01395 571736
e-mail: ptwamley@eastdevon.gov.uk
Web: www.eastdevon.gov.uk
Mail: Planning Policy Section, East Devon District Council, Knowle, Station Road, Sidmouth, EX10 8HL

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter

Subscribe to your East Devon Update for regular news and information about what’s happening at East
Devon District Council. Choose which topics you’re interested in to get a personalised update.
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